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(NAPSA)—Gene Gary-Williams
signed up for a clinical research
study several years ago. Why?
“African-American people in gen-
eral have not been involved in
many of the medical studies,” she
explains. “As women of color, we
need to participate so that we can
provide information researchers
would not be able to get otherwise.”

Are you playing your part in
clinical research? Doctors and sci-
entists are conducting clinical stud-
ies (also known as clinical trials) in
every state of the union. They’re
looking for volunteers of all ages.
They need people from all cultures
and with different lifestyles. With
your help, they may find ways to
improve the health of hundreds,
thousands or millions of people.

Clinical studies can be spon-
sored by foundations, medical
institutions, drug companies and
federal agencies such as the
National Institutes of Health.
They can be conducted at hospi-
tals, universities, doctors’ offices
and community clinics.

The idea for a study often be-
gins in a research lab, hospital or
clinic. After a new therapy or pro-
cedure is developed in the lab, it’s
tested in animal studies. The most
promising treatments then move
into clinical trials.

All clinical studies have guide-
lines about who can participate.
These can include age or gender.
In some cases, people must have a
certain type or stage of disease.
These criteria aren’t personal.
They’re used to ensure that
researchers enroll the people who
can help them answer specific
medical questions.

Two types of volunteers are
needed for clinical research. Peo-
ple with no known major health
problems are called healthy volun-
teers. Patient volunteers, on the

other hand, have a known health
problem. Clinical studies are
designed to help researchers bet-
ter understand, diagnose, treat or
cure a disease or condition. Re-
searchers can learn more about
the disease process by comparing
patient volunteers to healthy vol-
unteers, so both are needed.

After a study is completed, the
researchers carefully examine the
information they’ve collected.
Their results are often published
in scientific journals. If the new
approach has been proven safe
and effective, it may become stan-
dard medical practice.

Many people might benefit if
you get involved in clinical re-
search: your relatives, your
friends and even you. Talk to your
doctor or visit http://newsinhealth.
nih.gov/2007/June/index.htm to
learn more. 

—Adapted from NIH News in
Health, a publication of the
National Institutes of Health
(newsinhealth.nih.gov).

Getting Involved In Clinical Research

Doctors and scientists are con-
ducting clinical studies in every
state of the union. They’re looking
for volunteers of all ages. With
your help, they may find ways to
improve the health of hundreds,
thousands or millions of people.

(NAPSA)—Being able to use
your basement is like adding an
extension to your home with far
less trouble or expense. The base-
ment is a great place for a home
office, gym or family room that’s
comfortable year-round. With
tremendous amounts of rainfall
received year after year, basement
waterproofing is one of the highest
priorities in home improvement
projects to protect your extended
living spaces from water damage.

According to an estimate by the
American Society of Home Inspec-
tors, nearly 60 percent of base-
ments in the United States have
moisture problems because of tor-
rential rainstorms or water leaks.
A wet, damp, musty basement
lowers the value of the entire
home and is a source of continued
annoyance and frustration for
homeowners. 

Because of their construction
and location, basements are par-
ticularly prone to leaks. Often,
after a rainstorm or snowmelt,
basements leak water in through
the joint where the floor and wall
meet. This happens when surface
water collects and builds up in a
pocket around your home’s foun-
dation. In addition, rain blown
against the side of the house dur-
ing a windy storm can run down
the face of the house, collecting in
the foundation and seeping into
the basement. 

Another cause of seepage is a
lawn that slopes towards the
house. When you water your lawn,
excess water drains towards your
foundation just as rainwater does.
You can lessen this problem by
having your lawn slope away from
your house, about one inch per
foot. Another solution is to dig a
shallow, half-round drainage ditch
or depression designed to route

the water around the house, or
use drainage tiles to keep water
away from your foundation.

Here are some other ways to
keep water out of your basement:

• Use Behr ’s Basement &
Masonry Waterproofing Paint to
brighten up your basement’s color
and help prevent water penetra-
tion and moisture buildup.

• Trim shrubs near the pe-
rimeter of your home, so that the
soil gets more sunlight. That way,
water can evaporate rather than
collect.

• Clean out your gutters and
downspouts, and install wire
strainers where debris may col-
lect. Also, be sure to keep gutters
and downspouts in good repair.

• Below-grade windows should
have masonry wells with gravel
bottoms to allow drainage. A clear
plastic bubble can keep rain out
while letting light in.

Behr’s Basement & Masonry
Waterproofing Paint was developed

using NanoGuard® technology so
that tiny nanoparticles fill the
voids created by larger ones, seal-
ing out moisture and preventing
water penetration. It is formulated
to provide maximum water resis-
tance for both above- and below-
grade basement walls, masonry
walls, retaining walls, cinder and
concrete blocks, stucco and brick.
In addition, the alkali-resistant
paint formula provides a durable
and decorative finish that can with-
stand up to 10 pounds of water
pressure per square inch—more
than 22 feet of standing water. 

The smooth, flat, mildew-resis-
tant finish of Behr’s Basement &
Masonry Waterproofing Paint is
available in 32 custom colors and
can be computer color matched.
The unique, water-based formula is
available in both gallon and five-
gallon containers and is easily
applied with a roller or sprayer. You
can find it at The Home Depot or
learn more at www.behr.com.

Creating A Living Space That Doesn’t Leak, Even In The Basement

Your home’s basement can be an excellent place to put in a gym, a
family room or home office.

(NAPSA)—Baby-proofing the
home is one of the most important
things that new parents can offer
their newborn. From choosing the
perfect crib to quality bath toys,
parents are inundated with
choices of products that feature
the latest and greatest innova-
tions. But with all the options
available, one overriding consider-
ation should be first and foremost
in parents’ minds—safety.

Jeep Consumer Products has
developed a line of baby carriers
that help make it safe and secure
to travel with baby. Jeep Baby
Carriers come equipped with the
patent-pending Secure Fit indica-
tor, which turns red to confirm a
locked latch so baby is secure.
Extra-wide padded shoulder
straps with bolster and sports
mesh help to distribute baby’s
weight evenly, providing a com-
fortable fit for parent, while easy-
in/easy-out buckles and self-adjust
straps make it easy for Mom or
Dad to put on. 

Available in 3-in-1 (for baby to
face forward, face parent or be
carried on the hip) and 2-in-1
models, the Jeep Baby Carrier
features seat and leg openings
that easily adjust for growing
babies, reflective trim for better
visibility at night and a mesh
pocket for storage. When not in
use, the carrier stores easily in its
own travel bag.

There is a variety of additional
products from Jeep Consumer
Products to help parents maintain
their daily lifestyles while keeping
baby safe. These include:

• Playards that provide easy
travel and storage options;

• A jogging stroller that pro-
vides a smooth, safe ride for
parents and their child while
exercising;

• A sport stroller designed for
an active lifestyle, with all-ter-
rain, shock-absorbing, front swivel
wheels for a smooth ride;

• All-weather umbrella strollers
with a cool-climate roll-up feature
that exposes mesh for increased
air circulation and creates a head-
rest, so baby is kept relaxed, com-
fortable and cool; and 

• A complete line of diaper
bags with designs for virtually
every mom and dad—a must-have
accessory for every parent on the
go.

For more information about
Jeep Consumer Products, visit
www.gear.jeep.com.

Keeping Children Safe While You’re On The Go

Innovative safety features in
child carriers help ensure that
babies are kept both comfortable
and secure.

(NAPSA)—For many Ameri-
cans, becoming a travel agent
could be a big step in the right
direction when it comes to choos-
ing a rewarding career that’s fast
paced and offers wonderful incen-
tives. In fact, travel is one of the
largest industries in the world
and offers many benefits to hard-
working individuals. 

Job Description
Travel agents assess individ-

ual’s and businesspeople’s needs
to help them make the best possi-
ble travel arrangements. An agent
may specialize by type of travel,
such as leisure or business, or des-
tination, such as Europe or Africa.
Travel agents also promote travel
packages on behalf of cruise lines,
resorts and specialty travel
groups.

Travel agents held about
88,600 jobs in 2005. While most
travel agents work in agencies, a
growing number are home based
or work for themselves.

Educational Requirement
In order to become a travel

agent, one must have, at least, a
high school diploma or the equiv-
alent. Increasingly, because of
the use of computers and tech-
nology, employers prefer job can-
didates who have received voca-
tional training. Some employers
look for job candidates who have
taken college courses in com-
puter science, foreign languages,
geography and world history. 

On a typical day, a travel agent
will: 

•Give advice on destinations; 
•Make arrangements for trans-

portation, hotel accommodations,
car rentals, tours and recreation; 

•Advise on weather conditions,
restaurants, tourist attractions
and recreation; 

•Provide information on cus-
toms regulations, required papers
(passports, visas and certificates
of vaccination) and currency
exchange rates to international
travelers; 

•Consult published and com-
puter-based sources for informa-
tion on departure and arrival
times, fares, and hotel ratings and
accommodations; 

•Visit hotels, resorts and
restaurants to evaluate comfort,
cleanliness and quality of food and
service.

To learn more about the profes-
sion, visit www.astanet.org.

You: A Travel Agent?

Many travel agents visit the
hotels and locations they are rec-
ommending to evaluate service
and quality.

***
Those whom the gods love grow
young.

—Oscar Wilde 
***

***
I look forward to being older,
when what you look like
becomes less and less an issue
and what you are is the point.

—Susan Sarandon
***

***
Beauty can get a woman what
she wants: love and money. But
when beauty leaves you, so can
the things it brought.

—Paulina Porizkova
***

***
When you step on the first tee
it doesn’t matter what you look
like... It doesn’t help your 5-iron
if you’re pretty.

—Laura Baugh
***




